
ATTENTION 

IMPORTANT VOTER INFORMATION 
 

JUNE 12, 2018 

REPUBLICAN PRIMARY 
 

In-Person Absentee Voting will begin on April 27th 

                              Regular Office Hours: Monday – Friday 

                                                      8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Registered voters may vote In-Person in the Registrar’s Office between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

Monday thru Friday beginning April 27
th

. 
 

     The Registrar’s Office will be open on the following Saturday for the purpose  

     of In-Person Absentee Voting: 

                                             Saturday, June 9, 2018 

                                               9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Virginia law requires all voters to provide an acceptable form of photo identification (photo ID) when 
offering to vote in-person. 

                     
                                                                                      Charlotte County Electoral Board 

                                                                                                                         115 LeGrande Avenue 

                                                                                                                         P. O. Box 118 

                                                                                                                         Charlotte Court House, VA 23923 

                                                                                                                         Phone:  542-5856
   

 

http://www.elections.virginia.gov/registration/photo-ids-required-to-vote/index.html

